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JACKSON, Miss. – Dr. Sharla Gayle Patterson, who specializes in breast surgery and is 
fellowship-trained in breast surgical oncology, has earned certification in breast 
ultrasound from the American Society of Breast Surgeons. 
 
Patterson sees patients through University of Mississippi Health Care, a part of the 
University of Mississippi Medical Center. She is the only breast surgeon in Jackson with 
this distinction, and she joins two other surgeons in the state who have received the 
certification, one in Cleveland and one in Starkville. 
 
Patterson said breast ultrasound helps her evaluate new issues in a patient by planning 
for surgical treatment, performing biopsies, and by providing guidance in the operating 
room. 
 
The certification demonstrates a dedication to quality patient care and public safety 
through adherence to established standards for performance and training in breast 
ultrasound, Patterson said. 
 
A 2000 graduate of Texas Tech University in Lubbock, Patterson completed a dual 
M.D./M.B.A. program at Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center. After a general 
surgery internship from 2004-05 and a general surgery residency from 2005-09 at the 
University of South Alabama in Mobile, Patterson completed breast surgery fellowship at 
Emory University, Atlanta. 
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Please forward this message to colleagues who might be interested. If you wish to be 
removed from this list or know of a colleague to add, send an e-mail message to:  
LAGriffin@umc.edu. 

The University of Mississippi Medical Center, located in Jackson, is the state’s only 
academic medical center. University of Mississippi Health Care represents the clinical 
programs of the Medical Center and includes University Hospitals and Health System and 
University Physicians, the faculty group practice. UMMC encompasses five health science 
schools, including medicine, nursing, health related professions, dentistry and graduate 
studies, as well as the site where University of Mississippi pharmacy students do their 
clinical training. The Medical Center’s threefold mission is to educate tomorrow’s health-
care professionals, conduct innovative research to improve human health, and to provide 
the highest quality care available to the state’s citizens. A major goal of the Medical 
Center is the improvement of the health of Mississippians and the elimination of health 
disparities.  For more information, contact the Division of Public Affairs at 601-984-1100 
or visit us on the Web at http://publicaffairs.umc.edu/ 



 


